
MEDIA ALERT for: 
Saturday, December 7, 2024        
Start time: 2:00 pm 

   

 

Pickens County to Celebrate Brand New VFW Post 
Combat veterans in Pickens County will have their very own Veterans of Foreign Wars (VFW) 
Post, serving the county and surrounding communities. Veterans and their family members, 
VFW and Auxiliary leadership, along with local and regional leaders, community partners, 
and patriotic citizens are invited to attend the institution and celebration of a new VFW 
Post in Jasper, Georgia, on Saturday, December 7, 2024, at 2pm.  

This will be the first new VFW Post established in Georgia since the pandemic. VFW Post 
12239 will be named after local hero, SGT David S Collins. In 2006, SGT Collins was 
deployed to Iraq with the 101st Airborne Division when he gave his life for our nation. 

VFW National Commander-in-Chief, Al Lipphardt, has authorized this new VFW Post and 
will administer its institution and install its Post officers  

What:    SGT David S Collins VFW Post 12239 Institution / Celebration Event 

When:   Saturday, December 7, 2024, at 2:00pm EST 

Where:   Pickens County Veterans Memorial Park 
   599 Veterans Memorial Blvd 
   Jasper, GA 30143 

Who:   VFW National Commander-in-Chief Al Lipphardt 
   VFW Department of Georgia State Leadership Team 
   Local and State Representatives and Veteran Advocates 
   Community Leaders 

More Information: GeorgiaVFW.org/jasper 

Media Contact: Dwayne Kilbourne 
dwayne.kilbourne@georgiavfw.org 
(833) 564-6839 ext 701 office 
(678) 758-7466 mobile 
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